
Nautical 

 

News 

News  from the Editor 
Well, it is the last month of boating.  Days are 

getting shorter and the temperature is cooling 

off.  I don’t know about you, but I try to get that 

one last day/couple hours of boating in before 

the season is over.  Hopefully I see you at the 

club one more time before our boats are 

hibernating for the winter!  -Chris 
 

Flag Officers 2022 
Commodore - Carlton Hamann    
Past Commodore – Dennis 
Wolfe     
Vice Commodore – Brett Christy 
Rear Commodore – Jay Bishop 
Secretary – Gregory Kowal      
Treasurer - Carl Waclawski 

 

Committee Chairs 
Education – Alan Freville    
Facilities – Jeff Tinstman     
House Coordinator – Kathy 

Woodward   

Membership – Tom Safford    
Race and Recreation –Chris 
Piede 
Social –George Burns III     

 
Appointed 
Ken Kuwik-Dock Master 
Larry Van Deusen-Web Master 

Chris Piede-Newsletter 

September 2022 

 

Treasurer 
 September Treasurers Report approved. Receipts 
must be   submitted to be reimbursed for any 
expenses. Carl will be   looking into punching a new 
laptop for the DYC treasure.  
 

Commodore 

 DYC Annual   meeting will be sent out by USPS for 

Saturday November 5th   meeting at Dunkirk Elks Club, 
1:00pm - 3:00pm  
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Rear Commodore 

Long range planning committee will be updating our members   at the annual meeting 
about plans moving forward including   ice and electrical.   
 
 

 

 

 

Social 
Fall banquet will be Saturday November 5th 5:00pm at the Dunkirk Elks Club.  

   

Webmaster 
One camera facing north will be broadcasted online in   members only section.  
 

Past Commodore 
 
Club boat motors will not start, recommend finding someone to   look over and tune up 
the engines over the winter.  
 

Here is a picture of my going by the dock all loaded up with people and 

fishermen form the Walleye Tournament recently held in Dunkirk. 
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Membership 
Membership Activity Report 

DYC Board Meeting 

September 13th, 2022 

  
Correspondence and Activity Summary 

  
 Applications for New Membership:  None 
                                                              
Waiting List to Probationary:  None 
 

Probationary to Senior: None 
  
Senior to Life Member:  1 Member: 

Joseph Butera - September 2022 
  
Change in Status:  1 Member: 
Rich Cowan – Inactive 
  
Resignations:  None 
  
Waiting List Status:  30 on Waiting List 

  
Orientation:  Held Friday, June 24th, 2022 at DYC – Jay Bishop presiding 
  
Membership Planning 2022: 
Work Areas of Interest Reports now available … thanks to Carl Bjurlin 
Working on Membership User Guide 
 

Facilities 

Weed cutting boat is city owned and city run at no charge.   Phone calls to the boat 
operators have been made to arrange for weed cutting around the yacht club.  

Boats out by of the   water by the October 14th. Bubblers will be put in on October 15th 
and final closing on October 22. 
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Next Meeting date: Tuesday October 11, 2022 7:00pm    at the DYC 

 

Vice Commodore 
 

Met with Beck electrician, will be purchasing four GFI breakers, less than $1000 total for 
all four. Purchase of stray current   detector. Will be building thrusters for underneath the 
north   and east docks.  
 

Education 
Here is a picture of George teaching the boating class at the club last month.   

…hey no throwing paper airplanes at the teacher!! 

 
 

        

 

New Business 

William Rickard will be taking over running the work barge   from Jim Christy.   
 


